
The Heights Primary School

Key Stage One Parent Planner: Autumn 1 Week 7

Dear Parents/Carers

This term our theme is: Fire! Fire!

This week we will be:

English This week we will be carrying some phonics assessments as well as 
spelling, grammar and punctuation tasks. We will also be continuing to 
practise our pre-cursive letter formation.  

Mathematics In Maths we will be focussing on 2d and 3d shape recognition and will be 
creating shape monsters. The children will need to identify the shapes 
they have used and talk about their properties. We will also work on 
recognising 3d shapes and will introduce the appropriate mathematical 
vocabulary: edges, vertices and faces.

Topic The children will be designing a Tudor house, which they will create as a 
3d model (using wood and a selection of tools!).  In Geography we will 
explore the capital cities of the United Kingdom and learn to locate 
these on a map.

What a busy half-term. We are thrilled with our new classes and are proud of the 
progress the children have made over the past 7 weeks…next term promises lots of 
fun, excitement, GLITTER and SPARKLES…watch this space! We hope the children 
have a restful and well deserved week off . 

Spellings – Thank you with all of your efforts with the spellings your child brings home. 
Please do ensure they practise in a variety of ways. If you have any queries please do 
ask – we are happy to help.

Reading – The children are making good progress with their reading. Please remember 
to ask them lots of questions about what they have read to ensure they are developing 
excellent comprehension skills.

Coats – Please can you ensure you send your child in with a coat every day. Despite the 
glorious sunshine was enjoy the temperature is dropping and it will obviously become 
colder after half-term.           

The Year 1 Team 


